
AÙ� YÊç N�ó ãÊ CÊò�Ä�Äã?  
Thanks for joining us!  We pray to be a Christian community that is  

continually welcoming and encouraging each other to grow spiritually and  
experience God’s grace in our lives while making a concrete difference in the life 

of our neighborhood here in West Boise for the sake of Jesus Christ.  
 

 

WĔėĘčĎĕ SęĞđĊ Ćę CĔěĊēĆēę:  Our worship is a blended style.  Music 
intentionally comes from a variety of genres to remind us of the diversity of 
our faith, and is an intentional appeal to find unity not in worship style, but 
unity through a worshipping community in Jesus Christ.   

VĎĘĎęĔė CĆėĉĘ:  VisitorÊCardsÊareÊfoundÊinÊtheÊpews.ÊÊPleaseÊfillÊthisÊoutÊandÊuseÊasÊ
yourÊofferingÊduringÊyourÊfirstÊvisit.ÊÊÊ 

KĎĉĘ Ćę CĔěĊēĆēę:  CovenantÊLOVESÊtoÊhaveÊchildrenÊwithÊus.ÊÊGodÊputÊtheÊ
“wiggle”ÊinÊchildren,ÊsoÊdon’tÊfeelÊyouÊhaveÊtoÊsuppressÊitÊhere.ÊÊLetÊkidsÊknowÊ
thatÊtheyÊareÊatÊhomeÊinÊthisÊhouseÊofÊworship.ÊÊSundayÊschoolÊisÊofferedÊforÊ
childrenÊagedÊ4ÊthroughÊmiddleÊschoolÊafterÊtheÊTimeÊofÊFamilyÊEngagement.ÊÊ
ActivityÊbagsÊforÊuseÊduringÊtheÊserviceÊareÊavailableÊnearÊtheÊCovenantÊKidsÊ
check-in.ÊÊChildrenÊareÊalsoÊwelcomeÊtoÊstayÊwithÊtheirÊfamilyÊinÊtheÊsanctuaryÊ
duringÊworship.ÊÊTheÊserviceÊcanÊalsoÊbeÊseenÊfromÊtheÊfoyer,ÊshouldÊyouÊneedÊ
ampleÊspaceÊforÊfamilyÊneeds.Ê 

NĚėĘĊėĞ CĆėĊ:  IfÊyouÊwouldÊlike,ÊlovingÊcareÊforÊinfantsÊ6ÊweeksÊthroughÊageÊ3ÊisÊ
providedÊinÊtheÊNursery. 

HĎČč SĈčĔĔđ:ÊÊResearchÊdemonstratesÊthatÊfamiliesÊwhoÊworshipÊtogetherÊareÊ
moreÊaptÊtoÊnurtureÊlifelongÊdiscipleship.ÊÊAsÊsuch,ÊweÊencourageÊfamiliesÊtoÊ
worshipÊtogether,ÊandÊtoÊsupportÊdevelopmentalÊteaching,ÊweÊofferÊMiddleÊ
School;ÊSundayÊschoolÊandÊaÊgrowing,ÊdynamicÊyouthÊgroup.Ê 

HĊĆėĎēČ AĘĘĎĘęĆēĈĊ:  DiscreteÊhearingÊassistanceÊdevicesÊareÊavailableÊatÊtheÊÊÊÊ
A/VÊbooth.ÊÊLargeÊprintÊbulletinsÊareÊavailableÊfromÊtheÊushers.ÊÊSermonsÊareÊ
postedÊonÊourÊwebsiteÊ(http://www.cpcboise.org/media/). 

BĆĕęĎĘĒ:ÊÊBaptismÊisÊaÊdeeplyÊmeaningfulÊoutwardÊsignÊofÊGod’sÊ
inwardÊgrace.ÊÊIfÊyouÊhaveÊnotÊyetÊbeenÊbaptized,ÊandÊdesireÊtoÊ
beÊbaptized,ÊpleaseÊbeÊinÊtouchÊwithÊourÊstaff. 

PėĆĞĊė CĆėĉĘ:  IfÊyouÊwouldÊlikeÊtoÊhaveÊourÊprayerÊteamÊprayÊ
forÊsomethingÊspecificÊforÊyou,ÊpleaseÊfillÊoutÊaÊcardÊandÊplaceÊinÊ
theÊofferingÊbags.Ê 

 

Please join us in the foyer for refreshments after worship. 
Stop by the Connection Center for more information.  

ForÊonlineÊgivingÊ
usingÊyourÊphone,Ê
scanÊtheÊQRÊcode. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Flourish and Grow CongregaƟonal 
Feedback Session Postponed. In order for 
the Session to have more Ɵme to offer a 
comprehensive update, we will postpone 
our meeƟng previously scheduled on July 
13 for a Ɵme later this summer. Stay 
tuned! 
 
Men’s Retreat - Save the Date 
This year’s focus will ask, “What can 
separate you from the love of Christ?” 
Romans 8:35 
Life has tried to answer that for you—
with pain, pressure, and silence. But what 
if you could finally hear God’s answer and 
put it to use for yourself and the sake of 
others? 
Join us for a men’s retreat that goes 
beyond surface soluƟons. It’s Ɵme to face 
the storms—and stand unshaken. 
Put September 13th in your calendar now. 
 
Food Pantry Needs 
The food pantry is currently in need of 
cleaning supplies: things like Comet, 
Windex, Clorox wipes, toilet cleaner, mulƟ
-purpose spray. We appreciate everyone’s 
help in keeping our food pantry stocked. 
 
Deacon VisitaƟons 
Would you like a visit from the Deacons or 
know someone that would like one, 
please let Phil Ruebel or Chris Zimmer 
know. 
 
Lost and Found 
Please check our lost and found located in 
the hallway next to the office for any 
items you may have leŌ or are missing. 
We will be donaƟng leŌ over items 
August 1st. StarƟng July 20th, we will 
have a table set up under the staff/Elder/
Deacon wall with all lost and found items. 
 

TransportaƟon Needs 
If you are aware of anyone who needs a 
ride to church OR if you would be willing 
to assist with transportaƟon, please let 
Gregg Turner or Zim Zimmerman know. 
 
Meal Ministry 
Do you like to cook and serve others 
through meals? The Deacons have 
coordinated with Ms. Kayla Blades to 
offer a ministry of meals for members of 
Covenant experiencing health challenges. 
 
August Local Service Project - Join us! 
Thanks to the great aƩendance and 
willingness of many workers, we had a 
great experience spreading landscaping 
materials at Winstead Park last April. We 
have another opportunity this August to 
work with Boise Parks and RecreaƟon on 
Saturday August 9 at 9am. 
We will be scraping and re-painƟng the 
wrought iron fence around Pioneer 
Cemetery. Pioneer Cemetery is located at 
460 E Warm Spring Avenue, at the 
intersecƟon of Warm Springs Avenue and 
Avenue C. Since we will be using an oil-
based paint, please come in grubby 
clothes and closed toed shoes that you 
don't need to have clean again. 
We are hoping to have 20-30 volunteers. 
Please contact Tracy Sauerwein with any 
quesƟons, and/or let her know if you plan 
to aƩend. 
 
Fellowship Needs 
Our Fellowship team has a couple of 
needs. First, they are looking for cookie 
donaƟons to place in the freezer for 
Sunday fellowship. Bring in cookies during 
the week to the office or on Sundays. Our 
current supply is running low. Second, if 
you enjoy coffee on Sunday mornings, 
They need volunteers to set up and clean 
up our coffee staƟons. Sign up to 
volunteer at the ConnecƟon Center. 

S�ÙÃÊÄ NÊã�Ý 


